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H.E.R.O

PEACE PROMS 2025

Oh what a night - Boys, you were excellent, you did Courtenay
proud! What a performance for you all to be part of, the stage,

the lights, live orchestra and music!! 

Thanks to our mú inteoirí, who sang, danced and rocked it out at
the Peace Proms - Mr. Devine, Miss Reidy, Mr. Nash, Mrs.

Brosnan and Mrs. Horgan-Go raibh maith agaibh!



Lá Fhéile
Vailintín

Shona Daoibh!
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On Wednesday, some of our  children enjoyed a fantastic trip to Liskennett

Equine Centre, where they had great fun horse riding and engaging in hands-on

interactions with the horses. They also learned about horse care, making the

experience both exciting and educational. The trip helped build confidence,

balance, and plenty of smiles! A huge thank you to the wonderful staff for

making the day so special.

A Fun-Filled Trip to
Liskennett Equine Centre!
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Mr. Ruddle 
with Shay and Marek, 

Students of the
Week 

in the Willow Room.

Well done boys!


